
 

      
March 26, 2020 

 
Debra Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  Docket No. DE 19-057 

Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
 Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 
 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 

On March 24, 2020, the Staff filed a letter in the above-referenced docket describing the 
status of the matter and the agreement of Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy (“Eversource”) to an extension of the procedural schedule in the docket to 
account for the present state of emergency declared by Governor Sununu on March 13, 2020 
regarding the COVID-19 virus.   

 
By this letter, Eversource confirms its agreement with the three month extension 

described in the Staff’s March 24 letter and the terms of that extension, including those 
pertaining to temporary rates, to allow adequate time to address the issues in the docket and 
pursue settlement, while also complying with the public guidance on the COVID-19 virus. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 

assistance with this matter. 
 
       Very truly yours, 

          
       Matthew J. Fossum 
       Senior Regulatory Counsel 
CC:  Service List 
 
 
 
 
 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
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Matthew J. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
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matthew.fossum@eversource.com 


